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Joint Press Release 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 

Union County Public Health and Union County Public Schools 

Sign Memorandum of Understanding 

MONROE, N.C. (Sept. 29, 2021) – Union County Public Health and Union County Public 

Schools have agreed on a process for identifying and excluding students and staff who 

are identified as being a positive case or a close contact of someone who tested 

positive for COVID-19.  

The process shares the responsibility of providing information sufficient for Public Health 

to do the important task of providing isolation and quarantine measures to students 

and staff to prevent the spread of COVID-19 in schools and the community.  

The memorandum of understanding, signed by the Union County Manager and the 

Superintendent of UCPS, outlines the shared responsibilities for identifying and 

protecting students and staff affected by COVID-19 in the schools while complying with 

the control measures mandated by the State. 

We share a unified goal to protect students, families, and the broader Union County 

community and look forward to our work together.  
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Media Contact for Public Health: 
Liz Cooper 

704.283.3587 
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Tahira Stalberte 
704.296.5188 

Tahira.Stalberte@ucps.k12.nc.us 
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